Warrington Dolphins LDSC

Newsletter : October 1999

Hurry! Hurry! Hurryl Time is running out to purchase your tickets for the last Annual Dinner of the 20"
century! Contact any members of the Committee for further details (note : the menu for the dinner is on the
back of this newsletter in case you were wondering what it was).

Anybody wishing to donate raffle prizes for this event please bring them along on the night or pass to
Committee members.

As usual, Tony Johnson will be saying a few words (seeing is believing) on the night and so if anybody has any
items they would like mentioned relating to Club events or achievements please let either myself or Tony
know. These can also be included in the Clubs annual report.

I'hope you’re making the most of your Sunday lie-ins because on 17" November Sunday training commences
from 8.00am to 10.00am. Attendance on Friday evenings is excellent so please support Sunday too otherwise
the session may be stopped. :

In March 2000 the Northern Counties ASA are holding an Open Water Judge and Time Keeping course in
Warrington. Anybody interested in obtaining this qualification should contact Chris Carter for further details

(telephone number 01925 824 127).

Congratulations to the Channel Relay team who successfully completed the crossing on Sunday 29™ August in
a time of 14 hours 17 minutes.

Congratulations also to Michaela and Larry who got married locally in Prague in September and to Stuart
Ainsworth for his forthcoming wedding in November.

That’s all for now,
Lesley Feakes

ps : don’t forget to purchase your tickets for the Annual Dinner.
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